
 

NEW REGISTRANT POSTING  
 

Seventh Generation Midwives Toronto is now accepting  
applications for the New Registrant positions.  

Please email your CV and letter of interest to officecoordinator@sgmt.ca  
 

We are looking for:  

➢ Midwives who are fun, hard working, savvy, and who have a realistic and positive perspective 
on post-colonial issues facing Indigenous families in Toronto. 

➢ Indigenous and BIPOC Midwives are especially invited to apply.  

➢ Experience working with Indigenous communities and/or other marginalized groups is an asset, 
however mentorship and educational resources are available for those with no/limited 
experience working with Indigenous communities. 

 
What we have to offer:  

➢ A supportive on-call schedule and 12 weeks of holiday per year!  

➢ Assigned mentor to help support you during your NR year. 

➢ Privileges at Sunnybrook Health Sciences Centre, a vibrant level-3 hospital with spacious 
birthing suites featuring birthing tubs in most rooms. 

➢ Excellent working relationships with our MFM and low-risk OB consultants, labour and 
delivery nurses, and NICU teams, along with the support of hospitalist Midwives working on-
site most days. 

➢ Full scope of practice managing epidurals, oxytocin, and misoprostol inductions.  

➢ Privileges at the beautiful Toronto Birth Centre, where our clinic is also located. 

➢ LOTS of other interesting projects and learning opportunities to get involved in (community 
work, research, interprofessional work etc). 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions!  
Miigwetch, Nia:wen, thank you for your interest! 

 


